STATE OF WASHINGTON

WASHINGTON UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W., P.O. Box 47250 * Olympia, Washington 98504-7250
(206) 753-6423 * (SCAN) 234-6423 * TDD (206) 586-8203

March 31, 1994

Re: Marine View Heights Homeowners Association
V. Marine View Heights, Inc.
Docket No. UW-940325

TO PARTIES OF RECORD:

The Commission was notified by Marine View Heights,
Inc., that the Commission’s March 11, 1994 notification of the
filing of the formal complaint in the above-captioned and
docketed matter had been received on March 18, 1994. The company
requested a one-week extension of the 20 day period in which to
file an answer to the complaint.

The Commission believes that an inadvertent delay in
the handling of this mailing by the state’s centralized mail
processing system may have resulted in untimely delivery of the
complaint notification. Therefore, the Commission will grant the
company a one-week extension to file an answer. The company’s
answer must be filed with the Commission not later than close of
business on Friday, April 8, 1994. The company is reminded that
it must return to the Commission the completed form acknowledging
receipt of notification of the filing of the formal complaint.

Sincerely,

Steve McLel%an /éég1i
Secretary
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